
Update on Board Meeting Dates 

 

The Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 15, 2022, has been canceled.   

 

The Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 20, 2022, has been rescheduled for July 13, 2022 at 7 p.m. 

in the high school auditorium. 

 

NOTE:   Only one meeting in July. 
 


